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Sayers, Margery

From: JOSEPH PAVLOVSKY <jpavlovsky@verizon.net>
Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2020 6:51 AM

To: CouncilMail
Subject: 13-2020 Right to Purchase

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.1

Sounds like another tax hike for the tax payers of Howard County. What legislation is being considered to reduce the

burden that already exists. I moved to Howard County over 40 years ago to escape the high taxes in Baltimore and

Baltimore County. If cost continue to rise it will most likely will mean another move to a more accommodating state.

Please direct your efforts to help the current population.

Sent from my iPhone



Sayers, Margery

From: Alice Pham <alicekpham@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, February 21, 2020 4:36 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: In favor of CB 13-2020

[Note; This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

This bell looks like a good step to allow the county to assure that there is adequate housing at affordable rates

available so that we do not become just another rich town. Columbia was established as a place where a divers

population would prosper, yet housing costs keep going up, making it increasingly difficult for many to live
here.. We must act to make sure that there is a range of "affordable" housing available.

Alice Pham
9650 Sandlight Ct
Columbia MD 21046


